
                                    Testimony against LD-2283 

 

"An Act to Enact the Crisis Intervention Order Act to Protect the Safety of the Public 

 

Members of the committee. 

My name is Andy Levesque from Gorham. 

It appears that this legislation is determined to take away the 2nd amendment right of our 
law-abiding citizens. 

This law is not necessary in our state. 

You all know that where there are strict gun controls you find crimes at its highest (New 
York, Chicago, etc.)  

The people of Maine already watch out for threats within their families without 
government interference. 

This Red flag law would be an overreaction to the laws we currently have. 

Again, let me state that government interference in possession of our gun’s counters 
our second amendment rights. 

I urge you vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD 2283 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

Andy Levesque  
200 Ossipee Trail 
Gorham ME. 04038 
 
 


